Sharps Meeting April 24, 2023

Attendees: Tom S, Jerry H., Pam G., Bud M., Mary V. — Recording Secretary

Regrets from Bill A who is unable to attend, mentioned that stakes look good and Don Hicks agreed and
asked where we got them. Aimee is working on getting chains for the stakes.

Local water testing discussed in accordance with the Cherry Hill law suit.

4/18 Carroll lot urn burial postponed. Jerry staked the location, Pam sent e-mail with address for
payment, no response yet as to new time.

Wednesday April 26, 11am urn burial Judith Null, Pam’s husband to dig earlier with Mary observing as
future back-up for this service. Mary cell phone 443-945-0960 provided for contact. Don Hicks (410-
398-0365) can close once the ceremony is over.

Tom still has not gotten to the cornerstone order, but hopes to complete the call this week.

No further word on the Mackie urn burial with all lots full, but room for an urn. May or June is the
expected time frame.

Jerry provided deed transfer information to Pan who provided information to Teresa Gustafson who is
the cousin receiving the transfer. J cornerstones are okay and don’t need to be changed as she was a J.

Maddox provided the first mowing, but no trimming has been done yet.
No information yet from Dan on meadow landscaping idea.

Plantings appear to be coming back to life, Bob weeded, Pam notices a shovel hanging on the fence, the
owner is unknown.

Tom mentioned an election of officers as it is getting difficult for him to get out to the site. He doesn’t
mind being the contact, but asked for interest in anyone wanting to step into his role. Attendees at this
meeting are content in their current roles so he will ask Bill.

No spring clean-up is necessary as Bob has done a great job cleaning up and maintaining the area.

Next meeting May 22" at 7 pm.






